
 

 

 

Dear Supporters, and Praying Partners, 

 Psalm 119:103 “How sweet are thy words unto my taste! yea, sweeter than honey to my mouth!” 

     How often do you think about how privileged you are to own a Bible?   Many of the people in Cameroon have a very 

deep respect for God’s Word, but do not own their own copy.  In May we began working with a national pastor in Beua, 

Cameroon to secure over 100 cases of Bibles for use in the ministry.  Normally at the Post Office in Cameroon it costs about 

$2.25 to clear them from customs in Cameroon, but they are currently asking for $10 per case to clear them.  We are working 

on getting the price back down to what it normally is.  Would you pray with us that God would work and allow us to secure 

these Bibles for use in the ministry when we arrive?   

 Also in May, I had the opportunity to go soul winning with a fellow church planter, and he was able to lead a man to 

the Lord.  What a blessing it is to have great friends in the ministry that have a desire to see souls come to know Christ.  We 

all must be out seeking to tell others about Christ and the free gift He offers.  There are still many here in America that need 

the Gospel.  The night is coming, and there is still much work to be done.  Keep going and telling others what Christ has 

done for them.   

We have been through 7 different states in the last 2 months.  God has worked in every meeting, and several 

churches have decided to partner with us.  We are now at 74% of our needed support, and have received prices on our tickets, 

and will be looking to leave prior to December 10
th
.  There are so many little details to take care of before then.  When I think 

about it all, sometimes I feel overwhelmed, but I know God will put everything in place at just the right time.  We appreciate 

all your prayer as we make a lot of decisions in the next couple of weeks in order to be ready to leave in November or 

December.  Please continue to pray for our safety, and for our fall schedule to fill up.  We also need God’s wisdom in 

decisions we are making. 

Thank You for your prayers and financial support,  

 

Caleb Benson ~ Missionary to Cameroon,  
Please send support to BIMI, PO Box 9215, Chattanooga, TN 37412, (423)344-5050; Memo: Benson Family #1459  


